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Dr. Martha L Venn, Ph.D.

Deputy Vice Chancellor For Academic Affairs
Office Of Academic Affairs

270 Washington Street, S.W.

Atlanta, Georgia 30334

Phone: 404-962-3097
Fax: 404-962-3196
email: Martha.Venn@usg.edu

November 29, 2017

Dr. Christopher Blake

President

Middle Georgia State University
Office of the President

100 College Station Drive
Administration BuildingOffice 224
Macon, GA 31206

Dear President Blake

At the November2017 meeting, the Board of Reges approved the following requestlated toacademic
prograns. Approval for the followingorogramwas effective November 15, 2017.

"Creating A More Educated Georgia"
www.usg.edu



